
Christmas greetings, all!     2016
 The year started out for us in a minor key 
as we lost our 8th of eight parents, Margaret-
Rose’s mom, Edna Williams. At age 92, 
she’d lost her eyesight, fell, and broke her 
hip. It was surgically repaired, but she failed 
to recover. It’s sobering to realize a whole 
generation of our blended family now lives 
in heaven, but that also makes it hard to feel 
sad for them.
 We got busy with some updates on our 
house that included a kitchen redo, new 
interior paint and flooring, and a backyard 
overhaul with new fence. All this work nearly 
broke the bank, but we hope to stay put and 
enjoy these improvements ’till they’re needed 
again! If we had a nickel dime for every time 
one of us says “I love our new floors!” or 
“This faucet is the best in the whole world!” 
we could easily repay the broken bank.
 We’ve just returned from our seventh 
Thanksgiving Juarez house build, so the 
experience is still very fresh and joyful. As 
Mauri says, “It’s addicting!” If I get down 
on my knees, could I persuade you to click 
HERE and watch a short time-lapse video 
that John Macy made of this year’s house 
being built? You won’t be disappointed.
 That crazy election season threw us off 
kilter for a while. We are both bent “right,” 
so maybe good will come of it. But real hope 
doesn’t lie in who serves as President. God 
turns the pages of our 2017 calendars (figu-
ratively, of course, though if he wanted to…), 
and as long as we walk this earth, we will 
step where he leads. 
 I’ve updated the “Family in Photos” page 
on our website, so if you forgot what we all 
look like, a quick click HERE will take you to 
it. And if all goes well, we’ll be back in a year 
with new stories of life as we know it. We 
hope you’ll share your stories with us!
 Love, Sherry (and Mauri too)

Granddaughter Cassidy came for a short visit.CLICK PHOTO for story

Love this picture of Mom 

and Dad Williams, which 

showed up in a slideshow 

at her memorial service.

CLICK PHOTO for story

I never outgrow my love for the photo 

match-up. I just discovered this one 

as I scrolled through my blog.

CLICK EACH PHOTO for story

https://mauriandsherry.com/2015/12/20/one-thing-leads-to-another/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/09/29/all-done/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/09/29/all-done/
https://vimeo.com/194238281
https://mauriandsherry.com/family-in-photos/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/01/16/edna-the-eighth/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/06/12/whats-going-on-around-here/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/11/04/did-you-hear/
https://mauriandsherry.com/2016/11/17/lincoln-is-one/

